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As this issue goes to press, there are so many things happening that add to our 
frustrations. Some are good and some are bad. 
 
As you can surmise by the cover, new Constitutional currency, a currency with 
value, is to begin circulating. The more people who promote this currency, the 
sooner we will make a political statement that will be heard in Congress. 
 
American Liberty Currency is timely in that a world depression is near, and the 
so-called Y2K "millennium bug" computer problem might shake the virtual 
foundation of the current financial networks. 
 
In any event, we see the bank's currency falling in value every time we make a 
purchase. People say: "Prices are going up," and little do they know that the 
problem lies in what they are using to make the purchases — Federal Reserve 
fiat notes. 
 
Find out more about the National Organization for the Repeal of the Federal 
Reserve Act (NORFED) and the American Liberty Currency it sponsors 
beginning on page 22. 
 
New currencies aside, the main reason for this editorial is to inform you that 
Media Bypass is experiencing financial difficulties. While we continue to get new 
subscribers, our customer base is dropping because many customers are not 
renewing their subscriptions for various reasons — reasons to which only the 
customers are privy. 
 
Of course, we think we have a good publication, and one that people really need. 
Still, we must double our subscription base to break even while giving you a 
monthly publication. Or, we can cut expenses, perhaps by publishing every two 
months instead of monthly. We trust that you will give us a positive response. 
 
You can help us double our subscription base by having someone you know 
subscribe to Media Bypass. Or you can give someone a gift subscription. If you 
can help us, please do it now. Time is of the essence! Should we not get 
sufficient subscriptions to cover expenses, then we will be forced to cut our 
expenses by publishing less often. This I would rather not do, but may be forced 
to do so. 
 



We are providing incentive for those wishing to continue supporting Media 
Bypass, and it will involve NORFED. Starting this month, we will authorize a $5 
NORFED American Liberty Currency certificate to be issued to anyone who 
recruits a new subscriber. If two new readers are recruited, two $5 certificates will 
be awarded, and so on. There is no limit to the amount of $5 American Liberty 
Certificates that can be awarded; it all depends on how many new subscribers 
are recruited. 
 
And do not forget the educational materials program offered through and 
endorsed by Media Bypass — the Constitutional Colleagues in Granite (CCG). 
Both CCG and NORFED are product lines whose time has arrived. Call (800) 
357-1172 for information on CCG, and (888) 421-6181 for NORFED. 
 
We are counting on your help and hope you will respond in a positive way 
because America needs Media Bypass magazine. We are open to any 
constructive suggestions that you might have. « 
— Jim Thomas 


